
In September, you will be in Fleming Class. 

The class is named after Sir Alexander Fleming 

Mrs Mattock will be your class teacher. 

 

All about me! 

Mrs Mattock 

 

Hello! I am very excited to be your class teacher in Fleming Class this 
September when you return to school after the Summer holidays. I 
look forward to getting to know you and am very excited about all of 
the brilliant learning activities we will do together when you are in 
Year One. 

I been talking to Mrs Capehorn and Miss Seeley who have told me all 
about the children in their Reception Classes. From what they have 
told me, I can tell we are going to have a super year!  

Throughout the year ahead, Fleming Class will work closely with our 
our Year One friends in Newton Class and their teacher (Miss Flude). 
They will be just next door and we will have shared playtimes with 
them every day.  

It has been wonderful to meet lots of you already. I can’t wait to help 
you settle in to Year 1 as your new teacher. For now, I want to tell 
you a little bit about myself…  

 

 

 

 

Favourite: 

• Colour - Red 
• Animal – Dogs and bees! 
• Story – The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar by Eric Carle 
• Beach – Carbis Bay 

 
Dislikes: 

• Brussel sprouts, although I like 
lots of other vegetables! 


